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2nd May 2018

Dear Parents,

Swattenden Residential Trip 23rd – 25th May 2018

As it is not long to go now, I am writing to give you the arrangements for our residential visit, which we are all looking forward to. We would also like to invite you to a meeting in school on Wednesday 9th May at 3.15pm just to go through details with you and answer any questions.
I am attaching a consent form which needs to be completed and returned to Heather in the office please, in addition please can you return permission form at the bottom of this letter. Also on the back of this letter is the kit list.

We will be departing from Nonington at around 9.20am on Wednesday 23rd May. Please can you bring all children’s belongings into the hall. Please make sure all items of clothing are labelled and named. No mobile phones to be brought please. 

There is a gift shop on site so please send your child with no more than £10 in a marked envelope that will be looked after by either Mr Pryor or Mrs Noonan.   The children are really well fed (including treats), so please do not send sweets. Past experience has taught us that some children overindulge, within the privacy of their bedrooms, and then feel sick as a consequence!

We return on Friday 25th May we will leave Swattenden at lunchtime so hope to be back at school for normal collection time                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                  , traffic depending.

If you need to contact your child in an emergency please can you contact Heather on her mobile 07788725418 if out of school hours, if in school hours then please use the school number and she will get a message to your child. 

Yours sincerely,
Mrs Noonan and Mr Pryor
___________________________________________________________________________________________

I give permission for ………………………………………………….to go to Swattenden from  23rd-25th May
Should the necessity arise, I agree to the person in charge giving consent on my behalf for an anaesthetic to be administered or for any other urgent medical treatment to be given.

My Child is allergic to………………………………………………Mobile/Contact No…………………………………………

Signed……………………………………….Date………………….
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